
NOTIFICATION

It is informed that all candidates who were selected for the

workshop of Basic Biostatistics & Research Methodologies

(BBRM) in SIMS and LGH, will attend the workshop in LGH

(PINS, 5th Floor Conference Roorn); and those who were selected for

De'Mont and AIMC, will attend the workshop in UHS (Shams

Auditoriurn; from 22 to 24 July 2019 (Mon-Wed) 09am to 04pm.

D All students are advised to =olease install the SPSS in

your laptops for BBR


